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Communication dated 24 October 2016 received 
from the Permanent Mission of Canada 

concerning the Statement of Principles of the 
Nuclear Security Contact Group 
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1.  The Secretariat has received a communication dated 3 April 2019 from the Permanent Mission of 
the Islamic Republic of Pakistan concerning the Statement of Principles of the Nuclear Security Contact 
Group, as contained in INFCIRC/899. 
 
2. As requested, the communication is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States. 
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